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BEL Working to Resolve Generation Issues on Caye Caulker 
 
 

BEL teams are currently working diligently to resolve issues affecting a mobile generating unit 
that is the main source of power supply to Caye Caulker. Between December 26, 2021 and 
January 7, 2022, residents and visitors experienced seven power outages of up to 20 minutes. 
These outages were due to electronic component failures on the malfunctioning unit.    
 
BEL assures customers that our teams are working vigorously 
with the local manufacturer’s representative to repair the unit 
and minimize interruptions in power supply to customers on 
the island.  
 
In the meantime, BEL has sufficient generation capacity of 4MW 
to meet a peak demand of about 2MW on the island, which is 
typical during the height of the tourism season.  
 
We thank our customers for their patience while our teams 
focus on completing repairs within the next two weeks to 
ensure stable power supply to Caye Caulker.  

 
-END- 

Work in progress to resolve faulty 
generation unit supplying power 

to Caye Caulker. 


